
 
 

 

 

 
 
March 3, 2025 
 
 
To:  All US Industrial Insulation Customers 
 
Re:  Price Increase 
 
Johns Manville is announcing a price increase effective March 24, 2025, on the following products: 
 

Aluminum Jacketing (Rolls, Sheets, Cut & Roll)         25% 

Aluminum Fittings (Elbows, Gores, Misc Fittings) 20% 

Aluminum Accessories (Banding, Seals) 25% 

Stainless Steel Jacketing (Rolls, Sheets, Cut & Roll)              7% 

Stainless Steel Fittings (Elbows, Gores, Misc Fittings)  20% 

Stainless Steel Accessories (Banding, Fasteners, Screws, Seals, Springs) 7% 

 
This price increase will apply to all orders shipped on or after March 24, 2025, regardless of the date of 
order placement.  Please check with your Account Specialist as this date approaches for information on 
current product lead times. 
 
Johns Manville will limit the quantities of products ordered if volumes deviate from historical order 
patterns.  
 
If you have any questions about the implementation of this increase, please contact your Johns Manville 
Representative.  Thank you for your ongoing support of JM products. 
 
 
Eric Alley 
Industrial Sales Leader 
Johns Manville Industrial 
Insulation Systems 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


